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VOLUNTARY ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

This announcement is made by Kingdee International Software Group Company 

Limited (the “Company”, together with its subsidiaries (the “Group”)) on a voluntary 

basis to update the shareholders and potential investors of the Company on the latest 

quarterly business developments of the Group. 

 

The Company continued to deepen its cloud subscription transition, and established the 

“One Rocket, Multiple Satellites” product matrix for different market segments. For the 

three months ended 31 March 2023, Kingdee Cloud subscription annual recurring 

revenue (ARR) achieved 37% yoy growth; and Kingdee Cloud Cosmic & Constellation, 

Kingdee Cloud Galaxy, Kingdee Cloud Stellar and Kingdee Jingdou Cloud achieved 

dollar retention ratios (rolling 12-month based net dollar retention ratios) of 105%, 96%, 

92% and 83%, respectively. During this period, Kingdee gained a number of well-

known new customers including Shanxi Coking Coal, Guangzhou Exchange Group, 

Shum Yip Group, Tongwei Solar, Huaan Securities and Shaanxi Road & Bridge Group. 

 

The above unaudited operating data are included herein for information purposes 

only. Shareholders and potential investors of the Company should be cautious and 

not place undue reliance on the above data, and are advised to exercise caution 



when dealing in the securities of the Company. 
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